
I am writing in support of the continuation of the Emergency Declaration and Limited Executive 
Orders. I especially favor continuing the use of Covid as an excuse for an Absentee Ballot for 
everyone during the pandemic. No one should have to hesitate to exercise their right to vote 
because they fear getting Covid themselves or exposing other people if they have been recently 
exposed. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joanne Steinhart 
4 Bailiwick Woods Circle 
Greenwich, CT 06831 
 
 


